
 

 

 
NTMC BOARD OF DIRECTORS MEETING 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 
 
 

 
The North Texas Mobility Corporation (NTMC) Board of Directors meeting scheduled for 
Thursday, May 16, 2024 has been cancelled. 
 
 
 
 
 
This notice was posted on Monday, May 13, 2024 at 7:45am. 
 
 
 
_____________________________________ 
Kisha Morris-Perkins 
Executive Assistant & Board Process Manager 
 
 
 


